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I am in full support of the permanent moratorium on medium and large scale hog
farm factories in the Buffalo River Watershed. Arkansas needs to do everything it
can do to preserve the nation's first national river. | see no reason to allow these
type of operations to exist in the watershed. Whether or not they harm the river will
only be known after the fact, and then it will be to late if they have damaged this
beautiful river.

Please establish this moratorium and allow our children's children the chance to
enjoy the Buffalo's natural beauty.

Sincerely,
Stephen Ballard
Fayetteville, Arkansas
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